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“Together we plant the seeds for tomorrow’s future” 

  Seren yr Wythnos 

Nursery – Layla for working well on Number and Numicon shapes. 

Class 1– Kami for an excellent effort with counting in 10’s. 

Class 2– Amelia for trying hard in Maths all week. 

Class 3–  Amber for continuous hard work. 

    Head teacher’s Award –  

Finley – for being so sensible and organised. 

Jake O - for working so well with our handwriting app and forming beautiful     
letters. 

Seesaw Homework Awards 

This weeks awards for engagement 
in on line learning goes to 

Class 1  Reuben 

Class 2  Troy 

Class 3  Rhiannon 

Well done!! 

Criw Cymraeg have decided on 

Ymadrodd yr Wythnos 

Phrase of the week 

Bore da - Good morning 

Prynhawn da - Good afternoon 

Nos da - Good night 

Hwyl fawr - Good bye 

  

 

 

This week’s school attendance is 

  90.9% 

 



We have booked the Coliseum to 
see Jack and the Beanstalk on 
December 8th. More details will 
follow later on in the year. 

June 21st - Inset - school closed to pupils 

June 30th - Year 6 transition to St John’s 

July 1st - Year 6 transition to ACS 

July 6th to 8th - class 3 residential trip to Margam  

July 12th - School trip to Folly Farm 

July 14th - Sports day  

July 22nd - Inset - school closed to pupils 

After school clubs 

Wednesday after school from 3.30pm – 4.15pm. 

Please see table of choice below: 

 

Focus Member of Staff Ages 

Media Mrs Murphy Year 2 -  Year 6 

Creative Miss Harris Year 2 -  Year 6 

Sport Mr Mathieson Year 3 – Year 6 

The new lunch menu starts with 
week one on Monday 13th June.  

The menu is attached and it is also 
in the school notice board. 

Rhigos Primary Playgroup 

Playgroup is held every Wednesday 
morning 9.15 to 10.30  

This week the children enjoyed dab 
painting and made sensory playdoh. 

Next week we will be making       
father’s day cards. 

£1.00 weekly and refreshments are 
available. 



Best Breakfast Club in Wales Kellogg’s Award 

Vikki Howells, Member of the Sennedd for Cynon 
Valley visited our Breakfast club this morning             
congratulating us on being ‘crowned the best    
Breakfast Club in Wales’. 

Mrs Howells and Mr Harries were very impressed 
with the interaction of the staff and pupils with 
themed mornings and are proud that we offer break-
fast to all our pupils. 

 

 
PE days  

 
If you have any queries please contact the school or see your class teacher. Diolch 

CLASS DAY WHAT TO WEAR 

Nursery FRIDAY   
White top and black shorts/leggings/jogging trousers 

Class 1 FRIDAY 

Class 2 THURSDAY 

Class 3 WEDNESDAY 

Easter Egg Recycling Challenge 

Good news!! We won 3rd prize of 
£50 in RCT recycling challenge!! A 
big thank you for all the Easter Egg 
boxes and recycling. The £50 will go 
into our school fund that is used to 
subsidise the opportunities and    
resources that we provide for our 
learners. 

 

Health & Safety 

Please do not let your child climb on any of the outdoor      
equipment. A member of staff from the school must be              
supervising at all times. 



Holidays in term time 

Can I remind  everyone that  holidays 
will only be authorised if your child’s 
attendance for the 12 months prior to 
the holiday  application is over 95%  
and stays above 95% to the date of 
travel. 

Absence messages 

When your child is absent 
from school a message 

should be left on the school 
phone informing us of the 

illness.  

Unfortunately saying “unwell” is not   
acceptable  by the  Attendance and   
Wellbeing  Service, so we ask for 
your  support in that a more detailed  
explanation is given. 

If your child has any appointments 
please provide us with the  official 
letter for our  records. Road Safety 

In the interest of safety for    all our 
children please do not park on 
the yellow lines in front of the 
school and from parking on the 
pavement opposite the en-
trance of the school. With poor visibility 
during bad weather crossing the road be-
comes very hazardous when the traffic is 
increased at the start and the end of the 
school day. 

As we continually update our 
records please could you  
inform us of any NEW    
allergies that your child may 
have. 

Pupil contact details 

Please can you notify the school of 
any change of address or contact   
details as soon as any changes are 
made for your child. 

Please could children bring 
their reading books every 
day to school.  


